RCA COMMUNICATIONS, INC.

/ 66 Broad Street
New York, New York
10004
March 1, 1965
Dear Mr. Heinen .
This is to acknowledge your report of February 15, 1965 concerning

your reception of our transmission on KUH=35 15690.0 KC during the
times 21:00 GMI. This transmission was radiated from our

Fixed Point-to-Point Transmitting Station located at Kahuku, Hawaii; latitude

~21-42-33 N, longitude 157-58-32 W. RCA Communications maintains other worldwide
radio transmitting stations at Rocky Point, New York; Bolinas, California;
Agana, Guam; Manila, Philippine Republic; Tangier, Morocco; and San Juan,

Puerto Rico.

Many thanks for your interest in radio and for taking time to send us
your informative report.

Very truly yours,
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